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Our Residents
This year we have all been waiting for 

Spring. Marcella Hoffman has been described 
as “a ray of sunshine” and “a breath of fresh 
air.” Marcella is a resident at Bethesda Home 
and spending time with Marcella is a lot like 
Spring. Her smile, her enthusiasm, and her 
kindness are true gifts to all of us, here at 
Bethesda!

Marcella Hoffman was born in Venturia, 
N.D. on May 15th, 1929. She was married 
in North Dakota and has two daughters, 
two granddaughters and two grandsons. 
Marcella has worked as a housekeeper, 
CNA, at McDonalds, and served as a Foster 
Grandparent. She also served as a Sunday 
school teacher. She loved Bible School and 
working with children. 

Sunday is Marcella’s favorite day! She 
loves attending worship services and singing 
hymns. Last week I visited with Marcella 
after a church service at Bethesda. She was 
singing, “He leadeth me, He leadeth me…His 
faithful follower I would be, for by his hand 
He leadeth me…” Marcella definitely lives out 
her faith. 

Marcella’s daughter Sandra shared that 
her Mother’s “faith is one of the things that is 
so outstanding, and her love for her children 
and grandchildren.” Marcella has always 
persevered during difficult times, throughout 
life. “God has such a purpose for her.” We 
are blessed to have Marcella as part of the 
Bethesda Family!

Written by PJL
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New Adult Day Health Center
The Adult Day Health Center at Bethesda is scheduled to open in the Fall of 2014. With the support of our 

donors, our supporters, our employees and our community, we are only $3789.80 away from meeting our one million 
dollar goal!

Three areas at the Adult Day Health Center will serve residents/clients of all programs at Bethesda. These areas 
include the Therapy Center, Therapy Pool and outdoor Garden/Courtyard. These new and unique therapies will 
include the Hydroworx2000 therapy pool which will be the first of its kind in South Dakota and the Solo-Step, which 
will be part of the new therapy center.  The user friendly Solo-Step offers many benefits including  advanced therapy, 
1:1 productivity, safe rehab, confidence, enhanced flexibility, balance, endurance, stability and peace of mind. 

The Adult Day Health Center will provide care for so many in the years to come. A donor wall will list all of the 
generous individuals, families, businesses and organizations that have donated to make this project a reality!  The 
building campaign for the new Adult Day Health Center at Bethesda continues to make positive progress and we 
invite you to join with us in meeting our one million dollar goal! 

Please consider making a gift today!
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Our Staff
Bethesda is honored to recognize our exceptional staff members for outstanding service. We appreciate every one of our 
two hundred employees and this is one of the many ways we recognize these exceptional people throughout the year.

Bethesda’s 2014 Outstanding Service Award 

Judy Craft

Judy Craft serves as a Food Service Assistant 
Coordinator. Judy has been described as “a mover and a 
shaker.” She makes homemade snacks daily at Bethesda 
Towne Square (BTS) and makes birthday cakes for every 
BTS resident’s birthday. Judy is married to Don Craft and 
has two adult step-daughters, nieces and nephews and 
a large extended family. Judy enjoys working, attending 
baseball, basketball and football games, and walking their 
dog, Packer. Judy shared the following: “When I started 
working in the dietary department three years ago at 
Bethesda Towne Square, I expected this position to be 
just another job. My supervisor, my co-workers and the 
residents have all become like family to me. It’s a great 
working atmosphere and a fun-filled job. Bethesda is a 
wonderful place for our residents to live. We as employees 
need to continue to provide our residents with quality care 
and services.”

2014 Walter Jerde Award Recipient 

Denise Pratt

Denise Pratt serves as a Hospitality Aide at Bethesda 
Home. Denise has been described as personable, humble, 
empathetic and caring. Denise has been working at 
Bethesda in this position for four years. She has three 
children and two grandchildren. Denise enjoys all kinds 
of music, attending concerts, reading, sunsets and going 
for walks in the summer. Denise shared the following: 
“God, family and friends are important in my life. I enjoy 
interacting with the residents and their families. I enjoy 
being around people and working with the other employees 
at Bethesda.” Denise prays to God to help her brighten 
the resident’s lives each day.  Denise describes her job as 
“fun” and likes being able to bring some sunshine into the 
resident’s lives. 

Throughout the year, we strive to show 
our appreciation to all of Bethesda’s staff 
and volunteers for all that they give, their 

time, their talents and their caring.

“Exceptional People, Exceptional Care”
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Our Annual Meeting

Bethesda’s Annual Meeting was held on Tuesday, April 29th at 6:00pm. Bethesda board members, staff, 
pastors, community members, and representatives from each of our twelve sponsoring churches were in 
attendance. Howard Swenson, President of the Bethesda Board of Directors welcomed everyone and 61 guests 
and staff shared a wonderful meal together. The meeting opened with devotions by Pastor Chris Anderson, 
Chaplain. Reports were presented and new board members Terri Elsen, Rev. Joanne Nagele and Ann Langbehn 
were welcomed. 

Appreciation gifts were presented to outgoing board members, Pat Dennert, Pastor Jeff Whillock and Mark 
Malchow. Board President, Howard Swenson gave reports for Bethesda and the Aberdeen Bethesda Foundation. 
Administrator, Bruce Johnson gave a report which included updates about the new Adult Day Health Center, 
the remodeling project at Bethesda Home, and strategic planning for the future at Bethesda. Peggy Jo Larson, 
Director of Development and Community Relations gave a report on the 2013-14 building campaign, goals and 
accomplishments. We would like to thank everyone in attendance for their support and serving as ambassadors 
for Bethesda in our community. 

You are invited!!!
Mark Your Calendars 

for 
Bethesda’s Annual Community Picnic 

on 
MONDAY, JUNE 30th 2014, 5:00pm-7:00pm
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Wish List
Bethesda Home:

·	 Hot and Cold Food Service Cart
·	 Hi/Low Electric Beds
·	 Hoyer Mechanical Lift for 

Residents
Parkside Retirement Community:

·	 New Carpet for All Four Wings
·	 Window Blinds and Drapery
·	 New Washers and Dryers

Bethesda Community Services/ 
In-Home Care:

·	 Van to Transport Clients/
Residents/Handicap Accessible 

Bethesda Sharing Center:
·	 Playground Equipment

Bethesda Towne Square/Assisted Living:
·	 New PA System
·	 Camera
·	 Wall Decorations
·	 Community Room Furniture
·	 Nu-step Exercise Equipment

·	 Updates to Hallways/Remove 
Wall Paper Runner/Painting

General:
·	 Therapy Equipment
·	 Maintenance and Grounds 

Equipment: Skid Steer and Pickup
·	 General Equipment
·	 Furnishings
·	 Gift Cards for Staff Appreciation 

“Random Acts of Kindness” 
Project

·	 Racks of Folding Chairs
·	 White Vans to Transport Clients/

Residents/Handicap Accessible

If you are interested in donating any 
of the above listed items, please 
contact us anytime at (605)225-
7580 or email us at info@bha.cc

Your community. Your support. Your choice.

25951FA  R8-12 Thrivent.com

Directing Choice Dollars is subject to the terms and conditions of the Thrivent Choice program.
 

Visit Thrivent.com/thriventchoice for complete terms and conditions.

Help support nonprofit organizations that are near and dear to you. 

Through Thrivent Choice Dollars®, eligible benefit members of Thrivent Financial for  

funds each year. 

 

Designated Choice Dollars  can be directed to 501(c)(3) nonprofit organizations nationwide,
including Bethesda Home of Aberdeen    

®

Choice Dollars is a part of Thrivent Choice , a charitable grant program from Thrivent Financial.   
®

To learn more, visit Thrivent.com/thriventchoice.

 

Or contact:

Don R. Miller, CLTC, FIC, Financial Associate
at 605-725-2025

Greg L. Heupel, LUTCF, CLTC, FIC, Financial Associate
at 605-725-2025

Lutherans can recommend where Thrivent Financial distributes part of its charitable     

Oppor tunities and ideas for giving ~ How can I help?
____Enclosed is my gift of $_____to help provide for the programs and services provided by Bethesda.

____Enclosed is my gift ____ in memory of, ____ in recognition of, ____in honor of,

	    _______________________________________________________________________________________

____Please send me information I/we can review to consider the possibility of:
	 ____Including Bethesda in my/our estate planning

	 ____I/We have already included Bethesda in my/our 
	          estate plan

	 ____Considering a Charitable Gift Annuity

	 ____Considering a Charitable Remainder Trust

	 ____Considering a Gift of Grain or Livestock

	 ____Considering a Gift of Land or Property

	 ____Inviting a speaker to our church/organization

	 ____Learning  about volunteer opportunities at Bethesda

	 ____Inquiring about services at Bethesda for myself or someone I know

	 ____Consider Bethesda’s comprehensive continuum of care for your-
self or a loved one

	 ____Keeping Bethesda, our residents and staff in your thoughts and 
prayers…

____Secure online credit/debit card donations at www.bha.cc.
Name________________________________________________ Mailing Address_____________________________________

City, State, Zip___________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone_ ______________________________________________ Email Address_______________________________________
Please mail this form with your check or request for information to:
Bethesda, 1224 South High Street, Aberdeen, SD 57401 or contact us at 1-605-225-7580; If you have made a legacy gift or want more information about 
your planned giving options, please contact Bruce Johnson, Administrator at 1-605-225-7580 or Peggy Jo Larson, Director of Development and Com-
munity Relations at 1-605-377-2722. 

Thank You for your suppor t!

“Thank you for joining us in our mission of caring for others. Your 
generosity, support and caring is greatly appreciated!”

Oppor tunities for Giving
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Check out our web site at www.bha.cc

Our Web Site

What’s New At Bethesda
Pastor Chris Anderson, Chaplain at Bethesda has created 

a new Bethesda Hymn Book. Several volunteer residents from 
Bethesda’s Parkside Retirement Community assisted in putting 
the hymn books together. The hymn books contain 100 familiar 
hymns, the Lord’s Prayer, etc. with large bold font. Each facility 
at Bethesda will have hymn books for all of the services that are 
scheduled each week and for special occasions.   

Thank you to everyone who contributed  
to this wonderful project!
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ADULT DAY HEALTH CENTER 
AT BETHESDA 
BUILDING FUND 
In Honor of:
Gordon Bunke
	 Yvonne Malsam
Karl Lee
 	 Krestie Lee Utech
Jean Siegle
	 David and Rita Pettigrew
In Memory of:
Lois Beckler
	 Nancy Stange
	 Howard Swenson
	 Jeanne Swenson
Veronica Brendel
	 George Brendel
Irene Bretsch 
	 Arlen and Ramona 

Hanson
	 Mavis Howland
	 Howard Swenson
Leona Bunke
	 Yvonne Malsam
Harold Dinger
	 Mavis Howland
Gerry Erickson
	 Mavis Eske
Carson Gerdes
	 Mavis Howland
Warren Grebner
	 Howard Swenson
Dorothy Grote
	 Howard Swenson
Leonard and Edna Hottman
	 Deloris and Robert 

Fewings
Florence Karlen
	 Mavis Howland
Elroy Kaul
	 Nancy Stange
Ruth Leicht
	 Sharon Jakober
Inez Knickrehm
	 Arlen and Ramona 

Hanson
	 Howard Swenson
Pastor Al Magnuson
	 Mavis Howland
	 Allen and Karen Siefkes
Adel McKeown
	 Janeen Meier

Pete Ochsner
	 June Finley
	 Janeen and Larry Meier
Merle Perry
	 Janeen and Larry Meier
Alvina Pettigrew
	 David and Rita Pettigrew
Norma Pulling
	 Electrolux/David Haas
	 Roger and Barbara Legge
	 Cindy Tople
Antonia “Toni” Ristau
	 Toni K. Ristau-Online 

Donation at Network for 
Good

Marvin Robb
	 Mavis Howland
Leon Schwab
	 Crystal Swenson
	 Howard Swenson
Laura Stokke
	 Joan Allbee
	 Marcella Andersh
	 Sandra Brink
	 Loretta and Charles 

Galanti
	 Dale and Bonnie Larson
	 Peggy Jo Larson
	 Marlan and Patricia 

Matthes
	 Daniel and Janet Piovosi
	 Carolyn and Craig 

Schaunaman
	 Cindy Tople
	 Dan Tople
	 Leon and Virginia Tobin

Van and Vivian Vetch
	 David and Rita Pettigrew
Orion Waterman
	 Nancy Stange
Irma Wiedebush
	 Alvin Ristau
	 Eric and Annette Ristau
	 Jonathan and Gay Ristau
	 Allen and Karen Siefkes
LaVila Wilke
	 Arlen and Ramona 

Hanson
Pearl Wilson
	 Joanne Hummel

Evelyn Wormke
	 Shawn and Karla Chase
	 Dale and Bonnie Larson
	 Peggy Jo Larson
	 Jack and Maggie Oliver
	 David and Rita Pettigrew

ADDITIONAL DONATIONS 
TO THE ADULT DAY HEALTH 
CENTER AT BETHESDA
BUILDING FUND 
	 Aberdeen Area 

Community Foundation
	 Bethesda Staff Jean Day 

Donations-February 2014
	 James and Patricia Cracco
	 ELCA Foundation-Services 
	 for the Elderly 

Endowment Fund Grant
	 Emmanuel Lutheran 

Church-Groton-Quarterly 
Gifts

	 Grace Covenant Lutheran 
Church

	 Kathy Harris
	 William S. Lamont
	 Women of the Moose-

Aberdeen Chapter #178
	 Peggy Jo Larson-Online 

Donation 
	 at www.bha.cc 
	 Debra Pool- Monthly 

Online Donations at  
www.bha.cc 

	 Elaine Roth
	 Howard Swenson-

Monthly Pledge
	 Clark and Donna Tesky
	 Richard and Ginger 

Westra

BUSHELS FOR BETHESDA:

BEEF FOR BETHESDA:

IN-KIND DONATIONS:
In Memory of:
Anna Binfet
	 JoAnn Sanborn
Irene Bretsch
	 Edwin Bretsch and Family

Gordon Bunke
	 Elaine Bunke
Sylvia Goldade
	 Chris Goldade
Beverly Grote
	 Connie Egan
Leota Labesky
	 Joe Labesky
Marion Lehr
	 Allen Lehr
Ardena “Ruth” Leicht
	 Tammy Weber
Esther Patterson
	 Richard Patterson
Norma Pulling
	 Jerry Pulling
Leon Schwab
	 Vicki Breidenbach
Maxine “Max” Smith
	 John Smith
Alice Vanden Akker
	 Marguerite Donaldson
	 Toni Ristau 
Irma Wiedebush
	 Ellen and Eugene 

Wiedebush
Evelyn Wormke
	 Cindy Tople 

IN-KIND DONATIONS:

Ron Angerhofer
Paula and Jon Damaska
Good Shepherd Lutheran 

Church
Bonnie M. Larson

STAFF APPRECIATION: 
“Random Acts of 
Kindness Project”
DIETARY DEPARTMENT:

BETHESDA SHARING 
CENTER:
In Memory of:

BETHESDA SHARING 
CENTER:
TOWNE SQUARE ASSISTED 
LIVING:
In Memory of:
Ray Anderson
	 Debra Aman and Family 

for Towne Square 
Activities 

BETHESDA  IN-HOME 
COMMUNITY SERVICES: 
PARKSIDE RETIREMENT 
COMMUNITY:
In Memory of: 

BETHESDA HOME 
ACTIVITIES:

	 Judy Bretsch
	 Jody Bull
	 Elaine Bunke
In Memory of:
BETHESDA HOME/STAFF:

THRIVENT CHOICE 
DOLLARS:
Margaret Appl
Gregory Beck
Douglas Beilke
Grayce Beilke
Arlowyn Boekelheide
James Boekelheide
Marjorie Cash
Diane Dangel
Theodore Deilke
Cindy Fleckenstein
Mavis Howland
Rodney Jondahl
Julie Jones
Connie Kimball
Linda Miller
David Roth
William Roth
Karen Siefkes
Penny Stolle
William Stolle
Ann Taylor
Ruth Ann Weinsteiger
Sharon Weiss

Bethesda Donor List 2014
“Thank you for your generosity, suppor t and caring…”
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Bethesda Home of Aberdeen
1224 South High Street

Aberdeen, SD 57401-7724
Phone: 605-225-7580

Fax: 605-225-7585
e-mail: info@bha.cc

Bethesda Sharing Center
1224 South High Street

Aberdeen, SD 57401-7724
Phone: 605-225-7596

Fax: 605-225-7585
e-mail: info@bha.cc

www.bha.cc

Bethesda Towne Square
1425 15th Avenue Southeast

Aberdeen, SD 57401-7726
Phone: 605-225-7600

Fax: 605-229-1073
e-mail: info@bha.cc 

Parkside Retirement Community
1324 12th Avenue Southeast

Aberdeen, SD 57401-7754
Phone: 605-225-7900

Fax: 605-225-7585
e-mail: info@bha.cc

Bethesda Community Services
1324 12th Avenue Southeast

Aberdeen, SD 57401-7754
Phone: 605-225-7602

Fax: 605-225-7585
e-mail: info@bha.cc

K.O. Lee Adult Day Health Center
Opening Fall of 2014

1403 15th Avenue Southeast
Aberdeen, SD 57401-7754

Phone: 605-225-7602
Fax: 605-225-7585
email: info@bha.cc

Providing A Comprehensive 
Continuum Of Exceptional Care

“Exceptional People, Exceptional Care”


